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Grade Level Enrollment Transfer/Withdraw Re-Enroll 

K 2 1 0 

1 6 0 0 

2 2 0 0 

3 3 0 0 

4 2 0 0 

5 3 1 0 

6 5 2 0 

7 8 3 1 

8  8  2 0 

9 11 3 0 

10 13 4 0 

11 13 10 0 

12 58 3 0 

Totals: 134 29 1 

 

 

Now that we are down to our last month of school, our students and families are getting 

very excited about graduation.  We have 20 students who are planning on graduating.  

That is double the number of graduates we had last year.  Although it has been a struggle 

for many, we are so happy to transition them to a new phase in life.  Our graduation 

ceremony and end of the year celebration is on Saturday, June 6
th

 at 1:00 pm.  All 

students, families, and community members are welcome to join us. 

 

Our second annual Community Service Day will be June 4
th

 at 9:30 am.  Students and 

parents join us for a day of serving our community by cleaning, pruning, painting, 

sweeping, and organizing the area around our school.  Our day will conclude with a 

barbeque for all the hungry helpers. 

 

We have compiled the results of our 2015 Parent and Student surveys.  Although 

participation is never very high, the results give us some insight into how families 

perceive our school and how we can improve.  The overall results show that our parents 

and students are happy with our school; however, some of our students feel they could be 

working harder.  We will strive to encourage this in our students.  The results of the 

surveys are available on our web page. 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Jesse Eisenschmidt, Principal 

Sheridan AllPrep Academy 


